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Mass Schedule for this week  
Date Time Mass Intentions Feast 
Sa          30th    8.30pm     St P’s Stephen Clarke A Vigil of 3rd Sunday of Easter  

Su   1st May 9.30am     St J’s For the Parish  3rd Sunday of Easter 

 11.00am   St P’s For the Stonyhurst Community  

M           2nd No Mass  St Athanasius, BD 

Tu          3rd 8.00am     St P’s Fr Tony Nye SJ, L St Philip and St James, Apostles 

W           4th 8.00am     St P’s Duncan Taylor L The Martyrs of England 

Th          5th   8.30am     SMH For the School Weekday in the Easter Season (Wk 3) 

F            6th  8.00am     St P’s Private Intention Weekday in the Easter Season 

                         (Each Saturday there is a Holy Hour from 4.30pm with Benediction at 5.15pm)   
 
L = Lately Dead, A = Anniversary of Death, R = Remembrance          M = Martyr, V = Virgin, B = Bishop, Pp = Pope 
P = Personal Intention, S = Sick, B = Birthday   F = Founders Mass             D = Doctor, P = Priest, R = Religious 

Please pray for the following, the anniversary of 
whose deaths occur at this time.   James Hunt, Fr 
Bernard Magill SJ, Francis Marsland, Lucy Platt, 
Francis Burns and Mona Moon.. May they rest in 
the peace of the Lord. 
 
 
 
Readings at Mass 

  3rd Sunday of Easter 4th Sunday of Easter 

First Acts 5; 27 – 32, 40 - 41 Acts 13; 14, 43 – 52 

Second Apoc 5; 11 - 14 Apoc 7; 9, 14 - 17 

Gospel John 21; 1 - 19 John 10; 27 - 30 

 
 
 
Diocesan Website: 
  http://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
for information on our Diocese and what is happening. 

 

Praying with the Pope in May 2022 
For faith filled young people.   We pray for 
all young people, called to live life to the 
fullest;  may they see in Mary’s life the way 
to listen, the depth of discernment, the  
courage that faith generates and the 
dedication to service.   
  

Look at www.ThePopeVideo.org for more 
information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come and have breakfast 
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After the Celebration of Holy Week, Easter, and 
the Octave of Easter, we settle into the Easter 
Season  -  six weeks until Ascension Thursday. 
 
 

This Sunday  
Is the 3rd Sunday of Easter.   In the gospel Jesus 
appears to the disciples at the lakeside and cooks 
breakfast for them.   Pupils will join us for 
Benediction on Sunday. 
 
Platinum Jubilee Organ Concert 
St John’s, Hurst Green is hosting a concert on 
Monday 2nd May at 11am in the church, followed 
by a light lunch in the Old School Rooms.   
Admission by donation.    
Organist:  Stewart Whillis 
Soloist:     Shelangh Sergeant 
All Welcome. 
 
Back to school 
As our pupils are back to school, the boarders will 
be coming to Benediction on Saturday evening 
and the 11am Mass on Sunday morning.  
 
May Devotions 
As usual, during the month of May we shall be 
saying the Rosary at 7pm every Wednesday.   You 
can take part in person at Lucy Harrison’s house 
(2 Avenue Road) but this group will be joined by 
others on Zoom.   To take part on Zoom, ask Fr 
Tim for the link.   Of course, you can say the 
rosary privately at home. 
 
Next Sunday 
Is the 4th Sunday of Easter, also known as Good 
Shepherd Sunday.     There will be a second 
collection next Sunday for the training of priests 
of the diocese of Salford.   The Bishop has asked 
us to pray for vocations next Sunday. 
 
1st Communion Programme 
Resumes next Sunday in St Joseph’s with the class 
beginning at 8.45am.   Let’s keep these children in 
our prayers. 
 
Confirmation 
40 pupils from Stonyhurst will be confirmed in St 
Peter’s on Sunday 15th May at the 11am Mass.    
Bishop John Arnold will come to celebrate the 
confirmations.   This Mass will be live streamed. 
 
 

Parish Website 
Thankfully Peter Nicholson is now much better 
and our website is being updated regularly.   
Previous issues of the newsletter are now on line.  
Peter is grateful for our prayers. 
 
Evaluation 
There is still time for those who took part in the 
Stonyhurst Easter Litergies to give us some 
feedback.    Any parishioners who have any views 
on the way in which the Liturgies were celebrated 
are encouraged to make their views known, 
either to Fr Tim, or directly to Stonyhurst 
Enterprises.  
 
Jesuit meeting 
Fr Tim was away for the whole of Easter week at 
a Jesuit Meeting.   Andrew Snape joined part of 
the meeting on Tuesday and Wednesday.   We 
evaluated how successful we have been at 
implementing the four Apostolic Preferences of 
the whole Society: 
 * Showing a way to God through the Spiritual  
    Exercises and Discernment 
 * Walking with the Excluded 
 * Journeying with Youth 
 * Caring for our Common Home 
Between the parish and our schools we work 
towards the attainment of all four of these 
preferences. 
Fr Nicholas Austin (Master of Campion Hall) was 
elected to compile a report on the British 
Province and to attend a meeting in Rome.    We 
hope to welcome him here soon. 
 
The General Synod of the Catholic Church 
We have submitted our report on the Synod 
questions to the Diocese of Salford and the 
Society of Jesus, and our findings will eventually 
find their way to the Synod to be held in Rome 
next year.   
However, this is not the end of the process.   The 
methodology of the Synod can become part and 
parcel of the way in which we relate to each 
other in the parish and in our schools.   We need 
to listen deeply to each other and so become 
attuned to the voice of the Holy Spirit.    
Some dioceses have published the report they 
have sent to the Bishop’s Conference.   We 
eagerly await the report from our diocese. 
 
 



 


